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MEMO 
Date: May 22, 2020 
 
To:  Summit Lake Tribal Members 
 
From:  Randi Lone Eagle, Tribal Chairwoman 
 Austin New Moon, Housing Program Manager 
 
Re: Indian Housing Block Grant (IHBG) CARES Act Funding 
 
The Summit Lake Paiute Tribe received additional IHBG Funding for CARES Act Assistance. This funding is 
different than the CARES Act funds the tribe received. The IHBG Funding is from HUD for Housing needs 
and other Housing Services the Housing Department can provide.  
 
At the last Council Meeting held May 16, 2020 it was decided this funding would be used towards Emergency 
Utility Assistance, Emergency Temporary Housing, Personal Protective Equipment (PPE), cleaning supplies, 
sanitation supplies, bottle water and groceries as needed. 
 

o Emergency Utility Assistance is for all tribal members whose household has been impacted 
financially due to the COVID-19 Pandemic. This assistance is a total of $400.00 per household. 
Please see the attached Emergency Utility Assistance Application. 

 
o Emergency Temporary Housing is for all tribal members who are homeless during the Pandemic or 

who are at high risk for contracting COVID-19. 
 

o PPE, Cleaning and Sanitation Supplies will be provided for Tribal Members who need these items 
in addition to what SLPT has provided.  

 
o Bottled water and groceries are for all tribal members whose household has been impacted 

financially due to the COVID-19 Pandemic.  
 

If you need any of the above please reach out to Austin New Moon, HPM at (775) 827-9670 or by email at 
austin.newmoon@summitlaketribe.org If you absolutely need to stop by the office, please bring a mask as 
we are limiting exposure and practicing social distancing.  
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